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Need more hydrogen fueling stations 

Dear Committe Members:  
 
As a hydrogen fuel cell electric vehicle (FCEV) owner, I'm constantly struggling to find 
open fueling stations that are not down for a technical reason, and the ones that are 
open often have long lines. In addition, the cost of hyrogen at the pump has increased 
substantially over the past few years, and thus the cost to operate an FCEV vehicle is 
now more than an ICE vehicle.  
 
Do I understand correctly that the Commission has decided against future support for 
light-duty hydrogen stations, and that previously allocated funds might be redirected to 
heavy-duty hydrogen stations or electric vehicle charging stations? This is troubling to 
hear.  
 
As an early adopter of zero-emission vehicles, I support Californiaâ€™s clean vehicle 
goals and climate initiatives. However, it is apparent that the state does not equally 
support both available zero-emission vehicle options.  
 
I respectfully urge the Commission to reconsider their stance and to reinstate support 
for the light-duty hydrogen fueling network. The funds previously earmarked for light-
duty hydrogen stations should be reallocated to fulfill their original purpose  
 
Thank you for your attention to this critical matter.  
 
Sincerely,  
Bob Herman 


